SWOSU International Dinner This
Saturday

04.02.2009

Southwestern Oklahoma State University's International Student Association is hosting
its annual banquet this Saturday, April 4, on the Weatherford campus.

The dinner features a variety of international foods from around the world and is
annually a popular event at SWOSU. A few tickets remain and can be purchased by
calling Hiral Patel at (405) 476-0838.

The dinner begins at 6 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom. Entertainment
during the event will feature several SWOSU international students who will perform
native dances from their countries.



